New Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

July 18, 2012

The New Highland Site Based Decision Making Council met on Wednesday, July 18, 2012, at 9:05 a.m. in the library of New Highland Elementary School.

Members present included:  Monica O’Donnell, Mary Foster, Karen Drake, Elisabeth Scott, and Mark Thomas. 

Members absent:  Marina Jacobs

Agenda:  Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council and recognized the new members, Marina Jacobs, Elisabeth Scott and Mary Foster.  He discussed the duties and responsibilities of the council with them. 

Visitors present:  none 
Minutes Review:  The minutes of the monthly meeting in June were reviewed.  Mary Foster made a motion to accept the minutes and Elisabeth Scott seconded it.
Old Business:  

No items were addressed.
New Business:

Title I, SIG, PD, and ESS Budgets:  The budget for each program was passed out to the members for review.  Mr. Thomas explained how the funds are being used for each of the programs.  The council discussed some ways the programs can be kept going with the possibility of funds unavailable next school year.  Karen Drake made a motion to accept the Title I budget and Mary Foster seconded it.
New Hire:  New Highland recently hired a new staff member to fill a special education position that had been open.  Mr. Thomas discussed briefly the staff changes for the new school year, and a new technology position that had been created as a resource for teachers to help them with the new technology program at New Highland.
Outreach:  New Highland will begin to implement a new program called “Family 2 Family”.  The staff will reach out to families outside of the traditional school setting.  

New Highland is looking forward in partnering with another community organization who has expressed interest in working side by side with our school to be able to reach out to families in need.
SBDM Meetings:  The council agreed to change the date for future meetings.  They will now meet every second Thursday of each month at 2:30 p.m. at New Highland Elementary School for the upcoming year.  
Finance: The finance report for May and June were reviewed at this meeting.  Mary Foster made a motion to accept the May finance report and Elisabeth Scott seconded it.  Monica O’Donnell made a motion to accept the June finance report and Karen Drake seconded it.
Meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m.  

Minutes submitted by Monica Oliver

